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PUBLIC ADVISORY

Temporary reduction of services at the Mary’s
Harbour Community Clinic

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising the public that the Mary’s Harbour Community Clinic will
not be providing emergency services from April 1, 2021 to April 5, 2021.

During this time, all emergencies will be supported from the St. Lewis Community Clinic.

For emergency services on weekends and after 5:00 p.m. on weekdays, please call
(709) 939-2416.

Regular services will resume on April 6th, 2021.

Labrador-Grenfell Health apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.
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